From: Lappe, Michael K. [mailto:Michael.Lappe@chicagopolice.org] 

Sent: Wednesday, October 29, 2014 2:37 PM

To: Berlin, Steve

Subject: RE: another travel request

Hello Steve,

  Back from the NCEPERS first responders pension forum that was held in New Orleans.  All is good. No gifts, cash, favors, jobs for relatives, sports tickets etc. etc. were accepted. Some place New Orleans is. THANK GOD we live in Chicago!  

Talk soon partner. Be safe.

Officer Michael K. Lappe # 17293

CPD Unit 543:     312-744-3891  ex 1025

Chicago Policemen's Annuity & Pension Board Trustee

